
From: Hilton Nathanson  

Sent: 21 December 2021 16:02 

To: Nick Bell 

Cc: Andrew Parkinson (Cllr); Belinda White; Louise Nathanson Private 

Subject: Planning application, 22 Frognal Way 

 

Dear Mr Bell 

 

cc: Andrew Parkinson 

 

Application 2021/5770/T 

 

We would like to register our concern over the planning application from 22 

Frognal Way, NW3 6XE to: 

 

Lime tree – reduce the crown by 4m 

Beech – reduce height by 2m and lift crown to 4.5m 

 

The reasons are as follows: 

 

• These two trees are subject to a TPO and therefore there should be further 

consideration on their merit; 

• The trees are in a conservation area; 

• The trees are crucial to the ecology and landscape of the local area; 

• The trees are visible not only from the surrounding residential properties 

(including ours at 16 Church Row) but also from St John’s Churchyard 

and Frognal Way; 

• The trees provide an important visual and sound screen between 22 

Frognal Way and the adjacent properties on Church Row; 

• There has been no neighbourhood consultation re: this application; 

• There has been no opportunity for comments on this application; 

• Such drastic work to these important and well established trees needs 

further consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hilton and Louise Nathanson 

16 Church Row, NW3 6UP 

 

 

 



 
This message is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed. It may contain information which is privileged and confidential. 
Accordingly any unauthorised use is strictly prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible.  

It is not intended as an offer or solicitation for the purchase or sale of any 
financial instrument or as an official confirmation of any transaction, unless 
specifically agreed otherwise. All market prices, data and other information are 
not warranted as to completeness or accuracy and are subject to change 
without notice. Any opinions or advice contained in this Internet email are 
subject to the terms and conditions expressed in any applicable governing 
Marble Bar Asset Management LLP's terms and conditions of business or client 
agreement letter. Any comments or statements made herein do not 
necessarily reflect those of Marble Bar Asset Management LLP.  

Relevant information in respect of Marble Bar Asset Management LLP’s 
compliance with the EU General Data Protection Regulation (Regulation (EU) 
2016/679, including our updated privacy notice, is available on our website 
www.marblebar.com. Marble Bar Asset Management LLP is authorised and 
regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/xjD5CD1j3uQQj75tWyXCn?domain=marblebar.com

